Sent: Thursday, 05 January 2006 14:06

From: ".Box.UKLINK.Manual"

To:

NR/589/NR - Amendment to Representation responses for email ref (NR/588/NR)

Dear Colleague,

The email sent on Wednesday 4th January 2005 for the changes CR12494, CR13658, CR13681,
CR13693 and CR13694, has been amended.

Unfortunately there were responses that were omitted from the previous representation matrices.

Each attachment has now been amended to reflect the responses given from each change
requests.

We apologise for any inconvenience we may have caused.
Many Thanks

Norman Reid

IS Administrator
Norman.Reid@xoserve.com
Internal - 7224 35815
External - 0121 713 5815



